
St. Anne Second Centennial Capital Campaign  

Project Video and Survey Talking Points 

 

• In 2010 Rob Worley and the Construction Team presented our capital project needs for St. Anne.  It’s been 25 

years since we have asked our parishioners to financially support a major capital campaign.  Over the years, our 

Parish has doubled in size, and school has increased.  Today you will see a 6 minute video explaining our project 

needs (there are 6) that total approx. $5M.  See today’s bulletin for more project information. 

 

• At the Masses next weekend (9/30 – 10/1), you will be asked to complete a short survey.  We want you to have 

time, after seeing the video, to discuss with your family and be prepared to complete the survey. 

 

• Both the video (also you. Tube) and survey are on the St. Anne website for your review.  We encourage you and 

your family to visit both during the week and discuss how you will choose to support.   

 

• The survey will ask you for the following: 

▪ Are the projects important to you? 
▪ What is your project priority?  
▪ Will you support the campaign financially and voluntarily? 
▪ How much can we estimate to be raised? 

 

• The survey is anonymous.  

 

• This is not your pledge form, that will come later.  Once we start the campaign, someone will contact you 

personally.   

 

• The survey is our campaign feasibility study to provide us a foundation for the level of commitment, interests, 

and financial capacity we have to complete these projects.  Therefore, it is very important that every family here 

complete one survey (even if you have no interests in these projects), and help us determine what you truly 

want, before the Parish makes any commitments with contractors.  (Emphasize strongly) 

 

• We are asking every family to complete one survey (family can be 1 or more members).   

 

• The results will be presented at a Town Hall meeting on Wed., Oct. 4th @ 6:30pm in the church along with a 

PowerPoint and Q&A session.  By the way, this is the 25th year anniversary of our dedication to the church 

building.  It is very important that you attend so we can have your input and questions.  (Emphasize strongly) 

 

• The campaign process will be explained more at the Town Hall meeting. 

 

• Lastly, on behalf of the Campaign Planning Team, we thank you for your participation and ask that you please 

pray for an overwhelmingly positive response to our campaign needs. 

 

 

 

Note: (Next weekend – Ushers have been instructed to distribute the surveys as parishioners enter Mass 

and collect from the pews shortly after presentation and deliver to Deacon John.) 


